

TOWN OF FOXBOROUGH Department of Fire/Rescue & Emergency Services

8 Chestnut Street, Foxborough, Massachusetts 02035-2324 Tel (508) 543-1230 • Fax (508) 543-1233

Dear Paige,

We have reviewed the proposed Walnut Street housing project documents, and have found no issues with the project. At our initial meeting with the developers, we expressed our concerns with the buildings having firefighter rated elevators and standpipes installed for firefighting operations as well as a second means of egress in terms of the driveway. The developers stated they will be incorporating those items in to the build. We ask that the zoning and planning boards please verify that these items are documented prior to the approval process.

Sincerely

Deputy Chief

David Laracy

Michael P. Kelleher Chief of Department mkelleher@foxboroughfire.com

Thomas F. Buckley
Assistant Fire Chief
tbuckley@foxboroughfire.com